
 

Dear 
 
 

YOUR SUPPORT GOES A LONG WAY! 
 

We are committed to supporting projects that help the 
large number of homeless children in our community. 
 
We’re thrilled to be able to have the 18th Annual Teddy 
Bear Tea Party in person on November 24, 2023. 

WHAT WE’VE DONE TOGETHER TO DATE 
 

Through your partnership with Capital Rotary, we’ve been able to contribute over $100,000 to 
support some of the most vulnerable members of your community: 
 

—Resiliency Scholarships to Running Start and Graduating Seniors 

—BackPacks Program —South Sound Reading Foundation 

—Family Support —Madison Elementary School 

—SafePlace —South Sound YMCA Power Scholars 

  
“I am so moved by your generosity of time and money.  You have fed hundreds of homeless students in 

Thurston County with your hands and your dollars.  You truly exemplify “service above self.” 
—Kelly Wilson, Homeless Backpacks 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 
 

Please consider making a donation to support and invest in the future 
of the youth in our community TODAY.   

ALL donations go DIRECTLY to the organizations. 
 

Your last contribution:  __________ 
 
I am willing to give:  __________ 
 

Make your check payable to Capital Rotary 
 
Mail it to:   Capital Rotary Club 
  PO Box 2261 
  Olympia, WA 98507 

Thank You! 
from the children and youth of South Puget Sound 

and Capital Rotary 

See us online at www.teddybearteaparty.net 

Sandy (Oly Fed),

$500


